
Men’s Senior Championships 

• The Bowls Committee have recognised the 

difficulty for some of our members to play 

2 championship games in one day. 

• The difficulty is the lack of space in the 

Bowls Calendar to spread these games out.  

• To accommodate the senior competitions 

in our club it has been decided to play 

Men’s Senior Singles & a new competition , 

Men’s Senior Pairs on Thursday 

afternoon’s . This will allow only one game 

in a day . 

• The Men’s Senior Singles will be played in 

October & November 2022 & the Men’s 

Senior Pairs February & March 2023. 

• Men’s Senior Singles will be first to 21 

shots & the Men’s Senior Pairs will be 3 

bowls over 18 ends. 

• Please check the Notice Board for the entry 

sheet for these events   


